SERIGHT



DepEd Bulacan <bulacan@deped.gov.ph>

DepEd - SDO of Bulacan

DepEd-SDO of Bulacan Office of the SDS LRC letter to DEPED Region III Director re The Futu Program for the Best and the Brightest

UPLB Learning Resource Center < irc.upib@up.edu.ph> Mon, Sep 19, 2022 at 2:59 PM To: region3@deped.gov.ph Cc: John Mervin Embate <iembate@up.edu.ph>, aurora@deped.gov.ph, bata deped.gov.ph, bulacan@deped.gov.ph, nueva.ecija@deped.gov.ph, pampanga@deped.gov.ph, tarlac@deped.gov.ph, zambales@deped.gov.ph, angeles.city@deped.gov.ph, balanga.city@deped.gov.ph, cabanatuan.city@deped.gov.ph, gapan.city@deped.gov.ph, mabalacat.city@deped.gov.ph, malolos.city@deped.gov.ph, meycauayan.city@deped.gov.ph, olongapo.city@deped.gov.ph, sanfernando.city3@deped.gov.ph,

sanjose.city@deped.gov.ph, sanjosedelmonte.city@deped.gov.ph, munozscience.city@deped.gov.ph, tariac.city@deped.gov.ph

Dear REGIONAL DIRECTOR ECLAR:

Mabuhay!

We would like to request your office to kindly extend our invitation to junior and senior highesthoofs from Region III to the "The Future is B.R.I.G.H.T.!: Build, Revitalize, and Innovate for a Greater Humanity Tomorrow" on Saturday, 01 October 2022 from 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM via Zoom and Facebook live (please see attached proposal and publicate materials)

Several longitudinal studies have shown that teenage career aspirations are a good predictor of students' jobs as adults. However, some might be confused or undecided about their career paths.

To better prepare the students for their future post-pandemic, the Center intends to conduct a webinar under the U.P.L.B. Recruitment Program for the Best and the Brightest (R.P.B.B.) for Grade 11 and 12 students. It will feature meaningful opportunities available for them when they choose to take up the academic track and pursue a degree in U.P.L.B. Specifically, the sessions will highlight agriculture, forestry, veterinary medicine, statistics, human ecology, and nutrition courses.

The program will also include key trends transforming the workplace and future careers. A career reflection will also encourage students to reflect on who they are and what they want to become. Likewise, we would like to inform them regarding the U.P.L.B. admission process, scholarships and financial assistance, and other student support services.

Students who are interested can pre-register at https://tinyurl.com/TheFutureisBRIGHTReg, Zoom attendees will be admitted on a first-come, first-served basis (first 500 people), while others can join via Facebook live streaming.

Ms. Sheryl Edd P. Hermosa-Ebron, University Extension Associate and UPLB Recruitment Program Coordinator, would gladly entertain your questions and other concerns. She can be reached directly through email at sphermosa@up.edu.ph or mobile at 0927-055-7461 / 0947-841-5472.

Sa ngalan ng mga susunod na Iskolar Para sa Bayan na ating pinaglilingkuran, marami pong salamat sa inyong suporta!

Sincerely,

Noted:

(SGD)

JOHN MERVIN L. EMBATE

Director

(SGD)

IANETTE H. MALATA-SILVA

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

Reproduction No. 284

For dissemination and compliance.

Republic of the Philippines Republic of Galery Department of Education 9/20/22

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent



### LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs, University of the Philippines Los Baños

463 49 536 2761

University of the Philippines

☑ Ircuplb@up.edu.ph

1/F Student Union Building, UPLB, College, Laguna 4031

NOTICE: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipiential only. If you have received this email by mistake, pluese notify the sender immediately and disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof. Your partner in achieving academic excellence!











Please help us serve you better. Kindly click this link: https://tinyurl.com/LRCsurveyform.

#### 3 attachments



The Future is B.R.I.G.H.T. (Main Pub),png 1335K

LRC letter to DEPED Region III Director re The Future is BRIGHT Webinar - Recruitment Program for the Best and the 225K

LRC Proposal for The Future Is BRIGHT! Webinar Series (revised).pdf 242K

# OF THE

### LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES LOS BAÑOS

1/F Student Union Bldg., UP Los Baños, College, Laguna 4031 Philippines +63 49 576 4709 |+63 49 536 2761 | Irc.uplb@up.edu.ph | facebook.com/uplb/rc



19 September 2022

DR. MAY B. ECLAR

Director IV, Regional Office III, Department of Education Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Dear REGIONAL DIRECTOR ECLAR:

Mabuhay!



#202209-6GX095

We would like to request your office to kindly extend our invitation to junior and senior high schools from Region III to attend the "The Future is B.R.I.G.H.T.!: Build, Revitalize, and Innovate for a Greater Humanity Tomorrow" on Saturday, 01 October 2022 from 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM via Zoom and Facebook live (please see attached proposal and publicity materials).

Several longitudinal studies have shown that teenage career aspirations are a good predictor of students' jobs as adults. However, some might be confused or undecided about their career paths.

To better prepare the students for their future post-pandemic, the Center intends to conduct a webinar under the U.P.L.B. Recruitment Program for the Best and the Brightest (R.P.B.B.) for Grade 11 and 12 students. It will feature meaningful opportunities available for them when they choose to take up the academic track and pursue a degree in U.P.L.B. Specifically, the sessions will highlight agriculture, forestry, veterinary medicine, statistics, human ecology, and nutrition courses.

The program will also include key trends transforming the workplace and future careers. A career reflection will also encourage students to reflect on who they are and what they want to become. Likewise, we would like to inform them regarding the U.P.L.B. admission process, scholarships and financial assistance, and other student support services.

Students who are interested can pre-register at <a href="https://tinyurl.com/TheFutureisBRIGHTReg">https://tinyurl.com/TheFutureisBRIGHTReg</a>. Zoom attendees will be admitted on a first-come, first-served basis (first 500 people), while others can join via Facebook live streaming.

Ms. Sheryl Edd P. Hermosa-Ebron, University Extension Associate and UPLB Recruitment Program Coordinator, would gladly entertain your questions and other concerns. She can be reached directly through email at <a href="mailto:sphermosa@up.edu.ph">sphermosa@up.edu.ph</a> or mobile at 0927-055-7461 / 0947-841-5472.

Sa ngalan ng mga susunod na Iskolar Para sa Bayan na ating pinaglilingkuran, marami pong salamat sa inyong suporta!

Sincerely,

IOHN MERVIN L. EMBATE

Director

Noted:

JANETTE H. MALATA-SILVA Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

## LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES LOS BAÑOS

1/F Student Union Bldg., UP Los Baños, College, Laguna 4031 Philippines +63 49 576 4709 |+63 49 536 2761 | Irc.uplb@up.edu.ph | facebook.com/uplblrc

